
  
 
 

 
 

SDICCCA Regional Restorative Justice Steering Committee 
Meeting Notes 

      
      

SEPTEMBER 3, 2021 
11:00 – 12:30 PM 

 

 
FACILITATOR Chelsea Esquibias, Regional Coordinator, Rising Scholars 

NOTETAKER Suzanne Sebring, Director, Occupational and Noncredit Programs  
 
Agenda Items 
  

TOPIC 

Welcome and Introduction 
• Meeting called to order, welcomed the group. Steering Committee participants introduced themselves. 
 

Minutes 
• Minutes shared. 

 
Meeting Topics: 
 

• Suzanne Sebring and Heather Cavazos from the San Diego and Imperial Counties Community 
Colleges Regional Consortium attended the meeting to present their vision for adding a Rising 
Scholars workgroup in the Career Pathways regional work. A graphic representation of the Career 
Pathways regional work was shared with the group, along with an overview of the work being done 
at the regional level. Suzanne asked the group if they were interested in partnering with the region 
on a project to identify industry partners that are willing to offer work experience and jobs to our 
students. The group indicated overall interest in pursuing this and decided to dedicate the first 30 
minutes of each monthly meeting to moving this work forward. Suzanne will create a Google Drive 
document that members can update with known resources. The drive will also hold the Career 
Pathways graphic and Suzanne/Heather will work on compiling a one sheet that members can share 
with their districts to explain the mission and ask. Google Drive for the shared database: Rising 
Scholars Career Pathways 
 

• Ideas for short video to market the Rising Scholars Network: 
 

• Student testimonials, information on financial aid (FAFSA, CCPG, scholarships, etc), overview of 
student support services, multiple ways of accessing services (taking classes inside, transitioning 
from classes inside to classes outside, and how to access classes on campuses, personal wellness, 
who to connect with – maybe a tag line at the end of the video.  
 

• Patrice Milkovich will be seeking a mini-grant to fund the short video. 
 

• Laura Pecenco just started working on Guided Pathways at Miramar. She asked if any other colleges 
were using Guided Pathways funding for Rising Scholars Programs. Suzanne mentioned that Palomar 
had included Transitions students on the Guided Pathways planning team.  
 

• A conversation about student engagement occurred. Octavio mentioned he’s concerned when 
students are not responsive. Raquel mentioned she’s been contacting students on a weekly basis at 
Southwestern. Nora mentioned multiple check in times and options are available for students at 
Palomar. These take place through Canvas, Zoom, phone calls, and social media platforms.  

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1sIlY3hRF5PCZMf0Ib5wBKD2rlhqj8hLh?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1sIlY3hRF5PCZMf0Ib5wBKD2rlhqj8hLh?usp=sharing


  
 
 

 
 

 
• Contact list reviewed. Can be found here: 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1EGAl_jOt0y32vNw1azALbnjcneZAtS9X_3-
eV0k1Z1k/edit?usp=sharing  

Next meeting:   
October 1, 2021 
Via Zoom  

 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1EGAl_jOt0y32vNw1azALbnjcneZAtS9X_3-eV0k1Z1k/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1EGAl_jOt0y32vNw1azALbnjcneZAtS9X_3-eV0k1Z1k/edit?usp=sharing
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